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From: City Council
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:27 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Tuesday, September 11, 2018 - 13:26 
Submitted by anonymous user: 71.17.133.1 
Submitted values are: 

Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Robert 
Last Name: Morgan 
Email:  
Address:  5th Ave N 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: Speed Limit On New Bridge 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: I read recently that there is a chance the speed limit on the new bridge could be as low as 50km/h. I also read it could be as 
high as 70km/h. Can we please wake up and realize we live in a growing city and people have places to go to? We have a mayor who 
has plugged our downtown with bike lanes, we have streets such as Taylor Street renedered basically useless due a different school 
zone every three blocks. If that's not enough we have police constatnly with the radar guns out and trains criss-crossing the city at all 
hours of the day. Some of us are actually trying to do business here but it is becoming increasingly difficult to get anywhere. That new 
bridge should have the speed limit set at 90km/h MINIMUM. 
Attachments: 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/256094 




